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June 22, 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

YEAR 9 TASMANIA CAMP 2017 
 

We are offering Year 9 students the opportunity to go to Tasmania for a five-day camp from Monday 13 November to Friday 17 
November.  The cost of the camp is $800 (subject to change, depending on student interest). 
 

Prompt payment will ensure your child’s place on the camp, as places are limited to 170 students.  Once the places have been 
filled, students will go on the waiting list. 
 

Camp details 
Accommodation Various accommodation centres around Tasmania 
Visiting  Cataract Gorge, Port Arthur, Port Arthur Ghost Tour, Tahune Airwalk, Mt Wellington, Caves, Wildlife Park 
Travel  By aeroplane/boat to/from Tasmania and bus around Tasmania 
Cost $800 (approximately) includes bus travel, accommodation, entry into all attractions and meals, except for 

breakfast on the second day. 
 

Payment for Camp 
Deposit  $300   Friday 28 July  
2nd Payment  $500 (approx)  Friday 22 September 
 
If you wish your son/daughter to go on this camp, the above payments are required to be paid on Compass OR at the 
General Office by the due dates. 
 

PLEASE NOTE      If the deposit is not paid by Friday 28 July, the student will not be able to attend the camp. 
 

We reserve the right to refuse students to attend the camp if they have not been cooperative and have not followed the school’s 
rules during the course of the year. We are also advising that parents will be bearing the costs if any student is required to be sent 
home for any behaviour that is deemed unacceptable. We recommend families take out travel insurance for their child once the 
first deposit has been made.  
 
Please also note that your deposit of $300 will be confirmation of your place and this will not be refunded if your son/daughter is 
not able to attend the camp.  
 

If there are any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact one of the Year 9 Coordinators. 
 

Yours faithfully  
 
Daniel Toma      Riana Asta      Michael Bourne Amy Walton 
Head of Year 9                                             Year 9 Coordinators 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
YEAR 9 TASMANIA CAMP 2017 

 

I have read the information about the Year 9 Camp to Tasmania.  My child wishes to attend the camp, please find enclosed the 
deposit of $300.  
 

Student Name:      __________________________  Home Group:  __________ Date:  __________ 
 

Parent Signature:     _________________________________________________ 
 

PLEASE INDICATE: Cash  Cheque  Visa  Mastercard  BPAY 

(If paying by BPAY please NOTIFY the School Office)  
 
Please complete the following information if you are using a credit card. 
 
NAME ON CREDIT CARD            
 
CREDIT CARD NO                  EXPIRY DATE:     
 
AMOUNT PAID           SIGNATURE:      
 

 
 


